
  

SOUTHSIDE SPEEDWAY  

2017 TRANSPONDER RULES  

  

1. Transponders will be used for the 2017 season and beyond at Southside 

Speedway.  Transponders are mandatory for all divisions.  

2. Drivers who do not have transponders may borrow one from another driver.    

3. Mounting Instructions:  

a. All transponders shall be mounted 72 inches, plus or minus 2 inches 

from the front edge of the front bumper, measured from the center of 

the car.  

b. You must make sure there is a direct signal to the ground with no object 

between the transponder and the track surface.  

c. You must register your number and test your transponder with track 

officials.  

d. Transponder mounted in any location other than described above will 

be subject to disqualification.  

4. Drivers are responsible for any transponder damage if using a track 

transponder.  

5. Results may be viewed on mylaps.com.  

6. Finishing positions as determined by the transponders may be overruled by 

track officials if there is a clear difference at the finish line.    

  

  

  

  

***These rules are for use at Southside Speedway only.  No unauthorized use, 

reproduction, publication, or printing allowed for any other speedway without 

the expressed written consent of Southside Speedway management and officials.  

                    

  

  


